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From: Lindsay Vallance
Sent: Thu, 20 Sep 2018 10:51:34 +0100X
To: Planning
Subject: Extension plans for Landmark Carrbridge
Sensitivity: Normal

I wish it noted that my partner and I fully endorse the submission made by Carrbridge Community Council regarding the change of use for land to be leased to the Landmark centre in
Carrbridge.
This will open the door to a large scale development at the centre  at some point in the future which could be very detrimental to the life and wellbeing of the villagers. Since the
advent of the west coast 500 the amount of tourist traffic in the village has increased greatly which has caused traffic jams at certain points in the village.
 This has led to members of the local fire service struggling to get to the fire station when they have a call. Needless to say that is also affects villagers going about their daily
business. Any large scale development would make the situation far worse.
We are both totally opposed to this plan
Regards
Lindsay Vallance and Alison Murray


